< YKUNSMILLER
CREATIVE ARTS ACADEMY FAX: (720) 424-O145

Dear KCAA 8th Grade Families,

This letter is to inform our 8th grade community about upcoming Continuation, trip to Boondocks, and
the Gala.

Continuation Ceremony:

Continuation (a celebration of our students’ accomplishments and symbolic entrance into high
school) will be held here at KCAA on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 from 9:30AM - 10:30AM. Doors will
open at 9:00AM for parents and families. All KCAA students are encouraged to attend. Our ceremony
will take an approximate hour to complete. Afterwards, we will serve cupcakes and juice outside the
front of the school in celebration. Please do your best to limit attendees to 4 people per family. After
the ceremony, all students are dismissed and should leave with families. Please encourage your child
to dress for the occasion.

8th Grade Gala Dinner Dance and 8th Grade Trip to Boondocks Northglenn

The trip is scheduled at Boondocks on Wednesday, May 27th, 2020, and the Gala Dance will take
place on Friday, May 22nd from 6-8pm in the cafeteria. In order to attend the dance and the trip, all
students are expected to meet both behavior and academic requirements as set by DPS. Students
failing classes and/or with Tier 2 behaviors might not be invited to attend the trip and/or dance.
Students and parents will be notified by Wednesday May 20th if your child does not meet the criteria
above.

Reminders:

Thursday, May 21st is a mandatory attendance day to practice for continuation. Dismissal at noon.
Friday, May 22nd 6-8PM 8th Gala DInner and Dance at KCAA. Tickets cost $5.00 per person.
Tuesday, May 26th - Continuation (Students arrive at 9AM) This is the last required contact day for
8th grade.

Wednesday, May 27 - 8th Grade trip to Boondocks at Northglenn $22.00 per student. Leave KCAA
at 9am, return at 2pm. Students are dismissed immediately upon arrival.

If you have any questions please reach out to the teachers and staff at KCAA.
Thank You!
720-424-0200



